
From: Mary Bullard <Mary.Bullard@foxcarolina.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/14/2016 2:14:05 PM
Subject: REQUEST FOR ONE-ON-ONE WITH GOV. HALEY

Chaney,
 
Good afternoon.
I can’t imagine how incredibly busy it’s been for the governor and the entire staff during Hurricane Matthew.
 
When things settle down, we would like to request a one-on-one interview with Gov. Haley regarding the shooting at 
Townville Elementary School.
 
This is something you and I briefly discussed following the shooting, and I wanted to follow up with the same request 
once your office has time.
 
Thanks for your consideration.
 
Most Sincerely,
 
Mary
 
 
 
Mary Bullard
Assistant News Director
 
864-631-4159

 
This electronic message, including any attachments, may contain proprietary, confidential or 
privileged information for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). You are hereby notified that any 
unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of this message is prohibited. If you have 
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete it.
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